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Fiona Hill

From: jude@anois.org
Sent: Friday 11 June 2021 16:59
To: circulareconomy
Cc: 'frank o'connor'
Subject: anois response to public consultation on Ireland's First Whole-of-Government 

Circular Economy Strategy
Attachments: anois reponse to Ireland's First Whole-of-Government.odt

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
Please find attached our response to the public consultation on Ireland’s First Whole-of-Government Circular 
Economy Strategy. We look forward to seeing a full response to all consultations submissions and the final strategy, 
updated accordingly.  
 
Kind Regards 
Jude Sherry 

 
Director 
www.anois.org 
 




























